
 
 

 
 
 
 

The limited-edition tea towel design is composed of 
self-portraits drawn by all Newtown Public School  
students and staff. The drawings and names are arranged 
into a commemorative design and screen printed onto premium quality 
white cotton tea towels (50x70cm).  

The tea towel fundraiser is a popular annual tradition. They make a lasting 
memento to remember classmates, are a  meaningful gift for parents, 
relatives and special friends, are easy to post and make a fabulous reminder 
of your child’s early years.  They’re also great for drying the dishes and the 
children are thrilled to see their own artwork in print! 

With a limited print run of 500, order now for delivery via your child’s classroom 
in December 

SCAN THE QR CODE WITH 
YOUR PHONE CAMERA TO 

ORDER ONLINE NOW! 
www.trybooking.com/BMFJN 
1 Tea Towel $16.00 
2 Tea Towels $15.00 each 
3+ Tea Towels $13.00 each 
 

Missed out in previous years? We also have very limited 
stock from 2019 and 2018 available for $7.00 each via the 
online shop. 
 

**NO C A S H  PAYMENTS TO NEWTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOL OFFICE ** 
If you are not able to pay online by credit card, please contact Megan Werner on 0419 286 906  

2020 P&C  
Tea Towel 
Fundraiser 



 
 

Submit orders for multiple years by completing order details for each year 
separately through to the “Your Cart” step. Choose “Buy More Tickets” 

from your cart to add tea towels from another year to your order.  
In the example below, the 1x 2018 Tea Towel order is submitted to My Cart 

then 2x 2020 tea towels are added to the order, ready for payment. 

 

Click on Buy more tickets to add tea 
towels from another year to your order 


